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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:28 AM
To: 'Bob Crouch'
Subject: RE: re docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Crouch,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Crouch [mailto:quickclick@icloud.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: re docket number 160021-E1 
 
 
re docket number 160021-E1 
I do not support the proposed rate hike! 
 
Allowing a public utility a rate increase with a gigantic profit built in seems unfair. 
I did not want to allow the rate hike. 
I am not allow the opportunity to choose my provider,mince the utility is a monopoly of service. 
 
To have the public suffer a rate hike that includes significant amounts of money earmarked as pure profit is unfair. 
 
Robert Crouch 
2439 Treasure Isle Drive-Unit 5 
Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410 
561-766-2522 
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